
 
 

 
 
PLANNING AND BUDGET 
 
November 29, 2023 
 
To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 

Riverside Division 

From: Reza Abbaschian, Chair    
Committee on Planning and Budget 
 

RE: [Campus Review] Proposal: First Day Complete (FDC), an Equitable Access (EA) 
Program  

 
At our October 31 meeting, the Committee on Planning and Budget (CPB) reviewed the proposal 
for First Day Complete (FDC), an equitable access program with Barnes & Noble that would serve 
as an additional option for UCR students to procure course materials.  CPB supports the proposal, 
particularly that students have a choice of whether or not to participate in FDC and can opt out of 
FDC by the drop deadline in any given quarter (or opt back in if so desired).  CPB members also 
note that an assessment should be completed after a few years to determine whether or not students 
are satisfied with FDC. 
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